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Year 2-6 Cooking Club 

Friday 8th October 2021 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Our Cooking Club for children in years 2-6 will begin on Monday 25th October.   Mrs Walker and Miss Garratt 
will be leading the club.  
 
How does my child sign up for the club? 
To sign up for the club you will need to access the club through the Arbor app. The club will be live on the 
Arbor app from 7:30pm on Monday evening, 11th October, and places will be filled on a first come first served 
basis.   There are 72 spaces available (12 children each week) – the children will cook for ONE session during 
the term, if there are free spaces on any sessions your child may be invited to cook again and we will let you 
know in good time.  We will let you know which week your child is cooking, please only come on that date.   
If Arbor won’t allow you to complete the booking it means the club is full.  All communication for the club 
will come through your Arbor App. 
 
How much will the club cost? 
This club will cost £2 per session, to cover the cost of the ingredients, payable on Arbor.   There is no payment 
to book a space, once you are allocated a date you will be able to go back into Arbor and pay the £2 for 
your allocated week. 
 
When will the club take place? 
The club will run from straight after school until 4:00pm. 
Your child will be allocated ONE session between Monday 25th October and Monday 29th November, 
please only send your child on that date. 
 
What kit will my child need? 
Your child will need a named tub/tin to bring home what they have cooked. 
 
If your child has an inhaler, this must be with them during the club (school will organise this).  
 
It would also be a good idea for your child to bring an extra drink on this day.  
 
Where do I collect my child from? 
Children are to be collected at 4:00pm from the school entrance.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Walker and Miss Garratt 
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